
 

  

Dear Graduands, 

The VTC Graduation Ceremony 2025 
 
 

  I would like to convey my warmest congratulations to you on your successful 

completion of your studies in the VTC. 
 

  The VTC Graduation Ceremony 2025 will be held on 29 November and 6 December 

2025 (Saturday) at campuses.  I have great pleasure in inviting you to attend this important 

event.  I very much hope that you will be able to participate in the ceremony which will be a 

very special occasion for parents, students and staff of the VTC to share with you the joy and 

pride of your graduation. 
 

  I wish you every success in your endeavours and look forward to seeing you at the 

Graduation Ceremony. 
 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
                                            TONG Chi Keung, Donald, GBS, JP 

Executive Director 

Vocational Training Council 
 



 

  

 

各位畢業同學：  

二零二五年度  

職業訓練局畢業典禮  

 

   

我衷心祝賀你們完成在職業訓練局轄下院校修讀的課程 。  

 

  二零二五年度職業訓練局畢業典禮，已定於二零二五年十一月

二十九日及十二月六日 (星期六 )於各院校舉行。我誠意邀請你參加這

個隆重的典禮。我希望你能出席這意義重要的畢業典禮，讓所有同學、

家長、老師一同分享你們畢業的喜悅和驕傲 。  

 

  祝你前程萬里，並期望你能出席畢業典禮 。  

 

 

 

 

 

                                職業訓練局執行幹事  

                                   唐智強 ,GBS,JP 

 

 

 


